
Memo 

TO: 

DATE: 

SUBJECT: 

The Board has extended the moratorium on the approval of certification to provide moderate 
sedation to patients 12 years old and under, for dentists who have learned the modality in a short 
course format (i.e. less than one year). This would be in place for an additional year or until such 
time as the new criteria for registration of qualifications to provide moderate sedation for pediatric 
patients have been developed and incorporated in to sedation standards.

This moratorium was approved by the College Board on 24 November 2017 as recommended 
by Sedation & General Anaesthetic Services Committee. 

All Registrants

12 December 2017

Moratorium Extension on the Approval of Certification to Provide 
 Moderate Sedation 



Memo 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

SUBJECT: 

Non-Hospital Facilities Authorized to Provide Deep Sedation 

Sedation & General Anaesthetic Services Committee 

05 December 2016 

Moratorium on the Approval of Certification to Provide Moderate Sedation 

The College has placed a moratorium on the approval of certification to provide moderate sedation 
to patients 12 years old and under, for dentists who have learned the modality in a short course format 
(i.e. less than one year).  This would be in place for one year until further studies on the safety of this 
modality can be investigated.

This moratorium was approved by the College Board on 25 November 2016 as recommended by 
Sedation & General Anaesthetic Services Commitee.
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